
Please support this bill that strengthens protections for young victims of sexual abuse. Mandatory reporting applies to anyone in the 
education field, and It shouldn’t matter if the perpetrator is an adult or a student- the end result is devastating to the victim. To add 
insult to injury to the victim by not following through and reporting to authorities for investigation is unconscionable. SB409 will help 
safeguard young victims - that is our responsibility as adults. 


